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30/11/22 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Oliver Junior Musical at Smithdon 8/12/22 – Y5 
 
I am delighted to inform you that our Year 5 students have been invited to watch Smithdon 
High School students perform Oliver Junior the musical on Thursday 8th December. 
 
Children will travel by coach to Smithdon in time for a 10.30am performance.  
 
There is no cost to parents and children will return to school in time for the School Christmas 
Dinner.  They are to wear their Uniform but as  it is our Festive Tops day, they have permission 
from the Trust to wear them also if they choose. 
 
Please return the below slip to the office by Monday 5th December to confirm your child’s 
attendance at this event. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Louise Jackson 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 

 
Y5 Oliver Junior Musical at Smithdon 8/12/22 
 
I give permission for my child _____________________________ (name) to attend the 
performance at Smithdon High School on Thursday 8th December and to travel by coach as 
described above.  
 
Medical Conditions:            
 
Emergency Contact No.:        
 
Signed:          
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